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Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am writing as a concerned Queenslander wishing to express that I do not want  the Extension to 
the Emergency Bill. 

We have clearly seen that the numbers for Covid infections and deaths are steadily declining. 

I have been adversely affected by these emergency powers that have been used to mandate high 
risk workers. I have been stood down from my job as a teacher, even though I am fully willing, 
capable and able to return to work. I have a medical exemption that is not recognised as proof of 
ability to work. 

We are seeing a return to normality and the dropping of mandates in different countries around 
the world. Surely it is now time to act and follow suit. 

Can I refer you to the the attached Cummulative Analysis of Adverse Event Report prepared by 
Pfizer, which clearly outlines the rise of adverse effects to it's vaccine. 
It is your duty, as public servants to all Queenslanders, to put an end to these overreaching 
emergency powers that have been used in this country for the last 2 years. 
I am looking forward to hearing a response from you. I can be contacted on this 
email   

Kind Regards 
Daniel Cooksey 
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